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Dear parents and carers, 
Well done to all the individual and class 
winners in the Sumdog competition.  You 
have made us all proud by completing so 
many questions and challenges, making us 
one of the top performing schools in the 
country during the competition. 

Parent Consultation
Thank you to all the parents and carers who 
took time out of their busy day to come and 
see the proposals for the new building, as 
well as to give feedback which will help with 
the next phase of development.  Though we 
are still quite a way from having our new 
building, we hope that the wider public 
consultation will take place early next year. 
Watch this space for more info!

Sodexo
We are working closely with Sodexo this 
term to ensure that the meals provided are 
of the highest standard.  Janet, Angela and 
Rama lovingly work hard each day to cook 
nearly 200 lunches for our children.   If you 
have any feedback on these meals, please do 
let us know.  

School Meals
After half term, our school meals will increase 
in price to £2.30 per day or £11.50 for the 
whole week.  If you think you are entitled to 
free school meals, please use the online 
checker HERE.

Hope you have a good weekend,
Dawn
Principal 

Sumdog Success!
All our children have been taking part in the Sumdog challenge over 
the last week and we are very pleased that we have won many 
awards, both as individuals and contributing to the class totals.

Sumdog is a great way to practise, consolidate and reinforce the Maths 
concepts learned in class as well as reinforce their multiplication and 
number facts.  Children earn virtual rewards, and some of the winners 
below will find that their account has been credited with their prize.

Our winners are….

Friday 1st Oct 2021 www.oasisacademyjohanna.org 

Black History Month
October is a special month where we learn about Black History and 
celebrate important Black figures and accomplishments.  We have 
worked hard here at OAJ to ensure Black History and histories from 
Global Majority groups, are reflected in our daily curriculum.  This Black 
History Month, we would like to gather and share stories from 
members of our community, which could include telling us about a 
favourite recipie, an artefact or family heirloom you hold dear or a 
funny story passed down through your family.  Jane has prepared a 
video as an example of what could be shared to help give you some 
ideas.  Watch it here. Please contact Jane or Flic to organise for 
your short film or audio to be shared in school.  We can’t wait to learn 
more!

Top 10 Lambeth Individuals

1st Maryam - Indigo

2nd Tenzil - Indigo

3rd Suhaib - Yellow

4th Omer - Blue

5th Nada - Green

6th Ibtisam - Violet

Our Top Classes

1st Blue

2nd Green

3rd Indigo

4th Yellow

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict
https://youtu.be/oKSCxyPp4Q0
https://youtu.be/oKSCxyPp4Q0


School Meal Price Increase
After half term, school meals will be increasing to £2.30 
per day. That is £11.50 per week.  If you believe you could 
be entitled to Free School Meals, please see Nicky in the 
school office and check as soon as possible.  Even if your 
child is in Year R, 1 and 2 (and so get a UNIVERSAL free 
school meal already), there are additional benefits to 
school if your child qualfies which helps to subsidise a 
range of things from school visits to providing addtional 
tuition in school

S.N.A.C Leaders
Well done to our new S.N.A.C. Leaders (School 
Nutrition Action Club).  These 6 children all applied and 
were successful in becoming our champions of healthy 
eating in school.  They will help Marion with the healthy 
tuck shop as well as promote healthy eating choices at 
break and lunchtimes with other children.  Hopefully we 
will see them leading assemblies and teaching us all more 
about choosing wisely what we eat soon!



Carnival Spectacular
What a thr i l l fol lowing the samba 
drummers and artists along Lower Marsh as 
we paraded for the first time since COVID.  
It was a real delight seeing the children’s 
faces light up at the stilt walkers and 
performers.  

Thank you to all the parents and staff for 
making the carnival parade happen.  

Well done to the Hub Team and to Flic for 
all their hard work over the past few weeks 
and months to achieve such a great event.



N Rainbow Ayah For hard work on Colin and the Pea.
Riley For great contributions talking about 

our stories.
R Red Alejandro For persevering writing his name.
1 Orange Charlotte For working hard, being patient and 

self-controlled.
Rassim For being patient.

2 Yellow Hannah For always being a supportive and 
helpful friend.

Zion For excellent effort and 
improvement using his typing skills.

Imane For always working hard, presenting 
her work beautifully.

Safa For trying very hard in her maths 
work.

3 Green Jude For working hard through the maths 
challenges.

Celine For contributions to discussions.
4 Blue Omer, Vigo 

and Reya
For working hard, participation and 
outstanding effort.

5 Indigo Lucas For reaching his targets.
Gentian For terrific maths.

6 Violet Zahra For trying hard in all lessons.
Fatima For careful, thoughful work.
Ibtisam For excellent work in Sumdog.

Class This week 
R Red 88%
Y1 Orange 91%
Y2 Yellow 96%
Y3 Green 93%
Y4 Blue 94%
Y5 Indigo 93%
Y6 Violet 91%

Week 6
Thurs 7th Oct Y5 Trip to Science Museum
Week 7
Mon 11th Oct Harvest Assembly: bring in cans and 

packets to donate to the Foodbank.
Fri 15th Oct Own Clothes Day £1 donation (to 

City Harvest).
Sun 17th Oct 11am Oasis Church Harvest 

Service: our local Oasis church 
would like to extend a warm 
welcome to all families and staff to 
come to the Harvest Service.

Week 8
Wed 20th Oct Y3 Trip to Museum of London
Thurs 21st 
Oct

LAST DAY OF TERM 1
3.15pm Finish

Fri 22nd Oct INSET DAY
School closed to children

Half term Holiday
Mon 25th to Fri 29th Oct

Stars of the Week

Dates for Autumn 1

Dates for Autumn 2
Week 1
Mon 1st Nov Children return to school
Tues 2nd Nov 9.30am Tour/Talk for New 

Reception Parents 2022/23
Week 2
Thurs 11th 
Nov

2pm Tour/Talk for New Reception 
Parents 2022/23

Week 3
Wed 17th Nov 5.30pm Tour/Talk for New 

Reception Parents 2022/23

Attendance 93.3%
Well done Yellow Class for meeting the national 
expectation of 96% for attendance as a class.  If your 
child has a cough or cold, send them in and we will 
always contact you if they are not well enough for 
school.  Keep hand washing and coughing/sneezing 
into your sleeve to stop germs spreading.  
Attendance Bear will be back on Monday to 
celebrate the class with the best attendance the 
previous week. 


